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The Board of Trustees recognizes that participation by the faculty in
policy development provides an opportunity for valuable contribution
from the professional staff, helps to maintain open lines of
communication among board, administration, and faculty, and insures
broad consideration of mutual concerns for the continued development
of Delaware County Community College.
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